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POP – Persistent Organic  
Pollutants (POPs) Declaration
POPs are organic substances that persist in the environment, accumulate in living organisms and pose a risk to 
our health and the environment.

POPs can be transported by air, water or migratory species across international borders, reaching regions where 
they have never been produced or even used.

The continuous release of POPs into the environment have been seriously concerned by the EU since regulation 
No 850/2004 of the European Parliament entered into force in 2004.

Finally in 2019 the POPs regulation was recast into Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the European Parliament 
and of the Council in 2019. This Regulation implements the Stockholm Convention and therefore includes 
compliance with the Stockholm
Convention.

We will continue to check with its suppliers to ensure that this information remains updated.

PenTec BV hereby declare that we comply with the POPs regulation and that our products do not contain 
substances subject to prohibitions listed in Annex I to Regulation (EU) 2019/1021.


